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As Oregonian, I fully support SB 210 in its fullest context. We have seen this past 

summer in August that fraud is easy enough from those from other countries can just 

simply sign up to vote and prove nothing to being a citizen and resident of Oregon 

when partial audit was conducted finding roughly 1600+ fraudulent voters in the first 

100,000 voters. This is enough to turn an election by outsiders not residing in 

Oregon. Oregon voting is for Oregonians only, not illegals, undocumented, or those 

from another country.  

 

Oregon only. Anyone can get an ID easy enough. Anyone with a Driver's License has 

an ID, and easily available by simple residential proof and citizenship, can just as 

easily vote.  

 

I urge SB 210 to pass.  

 

Tony Pokorny  

Lincoln County  


